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May 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Welcome to St Ives School! We are delighted your child has a place with us for September 2022 and we are looking 

forward to working with your family over the next few months to ensure that your child makes a smooth transition 

from Primary to Secondary Education and a flying start in September.  

Transition Visits 

We have a dedicated transition team, led by our Head of Lower School, Mr Stevens. We are running additional 

transition events this year to meet your child and for them to get used to the school, the surroundings and our 

staff. Each of our feeder primary schools have been invited to a transition visit at the school. The children need 

to arrive at St Ives School for 9.30am and will be dismissed from school at 2:40pm. Transport to and from our 

school will not be provided by us or your child’s primary school. The dates for these are as follows: 

Friday 1st July – Nancledra School, St Erth School, Penpol School, Connor Downs School, Gwinear School, 

Trythall School and out of county schools.  

Monday 4th July - St Ives Junior School 

Tuesday 5th July - St Uny School 

 
Transition Evening 

We will be running a Welcome Evening for all parents and children on Tuesday 5th July from 4pm to 5:30pm where 

you will have the opportunity to meet your child’s tutor and meet key members of staff including the Senior 

Leadership Team. 

SEND Support  

For students with Special Educational Needs we personalise the transition process to ensure your child is 

confident and happy about the move to secondary education. Our SENDCO, Mrs Joanna Wright, will contact you 

to discuss your child’s needs. Alternatively, please contact Mrs Wright on jwright@stives.tpacademytrust.org. 
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We look forward to meeting you and your child in person soon and to welcoming you in person to St Ives School 

but until then, from all of us at St Ives School, our very warmest wishes that you stay safe and well. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Butterworth 
Head of School 
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